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California Looks to Expand Overtime Pay

News

6.18.17 

James McDonald Jr. provided commentary in the article, "California Looks to Expand Overtime

Pay." The article, which appeared June 18 in The Orange County Register, reported on the AB1565

bill that California seeks to pass in opposition to the Trump administration's wage initiatives. 

AB 1565’s proposed two-year overtime boost “is more symbolic than anything,” said McDonald.

“California’s legislature is so opposed to the current administration in Washington that it will likely

try to put back for employees whatever the federal government takes away.”

To read the full article, please visit The Orange County Register.

This article also appears in the Daily Democrat.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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